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ADVERTISEMENT FOR INCLUSION OF NEW MEMBER BANKS 

 

Indian Highways Management Company Ltd. (IHMCL), a company promoted 

by National Highways Authority of India (NHAI), is currently implementing 

the National Electronic Toll Collection (NETC) Programme across the country. 

The programme provides a unified and interoperable Electronic Toll Collection 

solution for National Highways in India.  The NETC programme allows 

electronic payment of toll taxes on National Highways through a RFID-based 

tag called FASTag, which is usable across all fee plazas on National Highways. 

 

As on date, over 490 toll plazas along the National Highways are covered under 

the NETC programme and 22 banks have been empanelled to issue FASTag to 

commuters/users. For details on NETC programme please visit 

www.ihmcl.com or https://www.npci.org.in/netc. 

 

With a view to further extending the programme outreach, IHMCL is desirous 

of on-boarding of new Member Banks under NETC programme and invites 

proposal from reputed Banks to join the National Electronic Toll Collection 

Programme.  

 

Eligibility Criteria for New Banks are: 

1. Should be authorised by RBI to carry out operations in India / possess 

banking license by RBI. 

2. Should have availability of core banking facility and mobile banking. 

3. Should be listed on UPI platform of National Payments Corporation of 

India (NPCI). 

 

Interested Banks may write to the undersign for further information.  

General Manager,  

Indian Highways Management Company Limited.  

2nd Floor, MTNL Building, Sector-19, Dwarka, 

New Delhi – 110075   

Email: gm@ihmcl.com 
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